———— Forwarded message ———

From: Paul Johnson <paulthemonk@agmail.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 8, 2014 at 9:40 PM

Subject: Proposed Oakbrook Assisted Living Facility Application

To: bbeckman@littletongov.org, dbrinkman@littletongov.org, pcemanec@littletongov.org,
poole@littletongov.org, bstahlman@littletongov.org, rtein@littletongov.org, jvaldes@littletongov.org

| am writing to each of you to ask that you support the Planning Board's Resolution 20-2014 which limits the
height of construction of the proposed Oakbrook Assisted Living Facility to no more than 36 feet in the Safeway
Oakbrook Shopping Center.

My wife, children and | have lived in the Oakbrook development for twelve years now. | drive by this area
virtually everyday. The view of the Front Range is spectacular. It is possible to see from Pikes Peak to Mount
Ewvans to Longs Peak. | value this view. There are few places in the immediate area the provide such a
expansive view of the Front Range.

I think that the construction the a building in excess of 36 feet that would obstruct this view would be an affront
to the Oakbrook residents as well as a violation of a covenant made a long time ago.

| thank you for your time in reading this. | also thank you for your work on the City Council.
Sincerely

Paul & Jennifer Johnson

567 E. Phillips Dr. N.

Littleton, CO 80122
303-730-0075



